
Arlington Public Schools 

Procurement Office 

2110 Washington Blvd., Arlington, VA  22204 • Phone: (703) 228-6123 • Fax: (703) 841-0681 

www.apsva.us 

February 15, 2022 
Via email 

Dominion Electric Supply Company, Inc. 

Attn: Mike Stomback 

5053 Lee Highway 

Arlington VA 22207 

mstomb@dominionelectric.com 

Subject: Contract No. 21FY17 – Provision of Electrical Parts and Supplies 

Dear Mr. Stomback, 

The above cited Contract between your firm and Arlington County School Board, hereinafter referred to as APS, 

expired on January 31, 2022. Attached is the proposed Amendment No. 5 to extend the Contract on a month-to-

month basis effective from February 1, 2022 and shall remain valid until a new Contract is awarded. All other 

terms and conditions shall remain unchanged. 

Please indicate your acceptance by having an officer of your firm sign and return the acceptance portion attached.  

Upon receipt, this office will sign and execute the Amendment and return one copy to your office. Your response, 

to accept or decline, is requested no later than five (5) days from the date of this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca C. Hoffman 

Rebecca C. Hoffman, CPPB 

Procurement Specialist/Procurement Office 

rebecca.hoffman2@apsva.us 

mailto:rebecca.hoffman2@apsva.us


David J. Webb

March 31, 2022
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